
Sopley Bulletin Board



We know at this time of the year the weather

does not help with the safety of the lanes

surrounding the school. However we have been

made aware of careless driving and parking by

some parents/carers. Please can we ask for more

care to be taken when driving, parking and

turning. Please do not use the areas in front of

any of the school gates for turning - this causes

risk and danger to the children and their parents.

If you are seen or reported doing this you will be

called into the school to discuss your actions. It is

everyone's responsibility to keep the children

safe.

Thank you for your cooperation and

understanding.




